
 

   
 

 

 
DORNIER DO-17 LIFTED SUCCESSFULY 
 

“The Royal Air Force Museum is pleased to announce the successful lift of the only 
known example of the Dornier Do17, from the Goodwin Sands. This incredibly 
complex and delicate operation was made possible by a dedicated team of Museum 
staff and a wider group of partners and associates who gave their time, money or 
knowledge to help us achieve this goal. 
 
We would like to thank all those involved as we embark on the second stage of the 
project and deliver the aircraft to our conservation centre at Cosford. Members of the 
public wishing to see the Dornier while it is being conserved are invited to do from 
this week-end onwards. 
 
The recovery and conservation of the Dornier, together with next year’s exciting new 
exhibition ‘The Great War in the Air’, are the first steps in transforming the Royal Air 
Force Museum as part of the national and international programme marking the 
Centenary of the Royal Air Force in 2018.” 
 
Peter Dye OBE  
Director General 
Royal Air Force Museum 
 
 
NOTES TO EDITORS: 

- RAF Museum contact for further information, images and interviews on the Dornier project: 
020 8358 4849 / dornier@rafmuseum.org  
 

- For full aircraft history, archive images and pictures from the project, please access the 
Online Press Pack: www.rafmuseum.org/dorniermedia  
 

- www.rafmuseum.org  
 
PARTNERS & STAKEHOLDERS: 
The Royal Air Force Museum – Project Manager 
Seatech – Dive Team 
NHMF – Funders 
WarGaming.Net – Donors 
EADS – Donors 
328 Support Services GmbH – Donors 
Royal Air Force Museum American Foundation - Donors 
Port of London Authority – On water assistance 
Imperial College - Conservation Consultants/Advisers 
The Royal Air Force Museum American Foundation - Donors 


